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Bavington, Kitty

From: Karen Kessel [KKessel@empirecommunities.com]

Sent:  April 25, 2006 11:21 AM

To: Bavington, Kitty

Cc: Kevin Hebib; Peter John; Kara John; Stephen Kotyck; gmckelvey@markham.ca
Subject: Planning Committee Meeting - May 2nd

On behalf of the residents of the Heritage Estates, we would like to defer the Wynberry/Heritage Estates Matter to
the next Planning Committee Meeting scheduled for Tuesday May 16th at 1:00.

Please provide us with confirmation of this change.
Thanks

Karen Kessel

Empire Communities

Vice President of Marketing
905-307-8102 Ext. 108

25/04/2006



